
LAW SCHOOLS COMMITTEE
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 3, 2021 COUNCIL MEETING

1. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee.

Next scheduled meeting of the Committee:  No meeting is scheduled. 

2. Council Approval.

No matters require Council approval. 

3. Membership.

The Committee communicates with members via e-mail to student leaders in the 
business law societies, their faculty advisors and attorney liaisons. 

4. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives.

The Committee is achieving its goals.  We are increasing the awareness of the 
Section among law students and promoting the benefits of Section membership. 

5. Meetings and Programs.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and related precautions and restrictions, law 
school activities have been curtailed, impacting the associated Committee's 
activities with the law schools over the year.   

Upon the lifting of the various COVID-19 restrictions and the normal resumption of 
student instruction, the Committee hopes to have the panel discussions and 
presentations with various law schools to continue on an annual basis.  

6. Publications.

We have published no articles at this time. 

7. Methods of Monitoring Legislative/Judicial/Administrative Developments 
and Recommended Action

We do not regularly monitor decisions or activities in the Michigan legislature of 
the U.S. Congress.  



Respectfully submitted, 

Mark E. Kellogg, Committee Chair 
Fraser Trebilcock Davis & Dunlap, P.C. 
124 W. Allegan St., Suite 1000, Lansing, MI  48933 
(517) 482-5800 
(517) 377-0890 (direct) 
(517) 482-0887 (fax) 
mkellogg@fraserlawfirm.com 

Date of Report:  December 3, 2021


